Jonathan Wright

Fellow Oregon Ports,

The Port of Umpqua Board of Commissioners directed me to compose a letter to OPPA and all of the Oregon Ports requesting the removal of the word 'operate' from HB 2902 which I have attached here.

Respectfully,

Charmaine Vitek, District Manager Port of Umpqua PO Box 388 Reedsport OR 97467

At our board meeting Thursday afternoon, the Port of Alsea commissioners declined the request of the City of Reedsport to recommend the removal of the word "operate" from the proposed amended language. Respectfully, Roxie Cuellar

Roxie Cuellar Port of Alsea Manager P. O. Box 1060

1

At the Port of Bandon commission meeting last night, Feb. 23, 2017, commissioners voted 3-2 to recommend the request of the City of Reedsport to remove the word "operate" from HB 2902.

Gina Dearth, manager Port of Bandon P.O. Box 206 Bandon, Oregon 97411 admin@portofbandon.com